
DELAWARE STATE BAR ASSOCIATION 
E-DISCOVERY AND TECHNOLOGY LAW SECTION 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES – FRIDAY, MAY 5, 2017 

Attendance: William Denny, Sara Beth Kohut, Chuck Kunz (by phone), James Levine (by 
phone), Edward McAndrew (by phone), Bruce McCullough, Steven McNeil (by 
phone)  

1. Bill Denny summarized the status of a proposed amendment to Computer Security 
Breaches statute, 6 Del. C. § 12B-101 et seq.  Areas of concern are the reasons requiring 
notice, the duration of required credit monitoring, and requirement of two forms of 
notice.  We reviewed the latest revised version provided by Deborah I. Gottschalk, Esq., 
Legislative Attorney, Division of Research. 

2. Various changes were discussed and unanimously endorsed by the Section.  Bill Denny 
will compile them and submit them back to the Legislator with the information that the 
Section will seek DSBA Executive Committee endorsement of the revised version. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bruce McCullough 


